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                                                                      Our Students are -                                        Term1 -  Week4 

Confident, Connected, actively involved Lifelong Learners         

 

 

Dear Families and Friends of the School 
A huge t hank you to Emma who has been working with us this month  and being part of 

our team . We wish her all the best f or her teacher studies this month .  

We welcome Nic Maley to  our Ruru Team. Nic will be teaching at SIT and Donovan 

Satelli te . We hope you will enjoy  your time with us at Ruru . 

 

  

Fun Day Picnic 
Last Friday, families joined us for a fabulous day of fun and games at Andersonsõ Park. 

The weather was awesome, the smiles were huge and the ice creams were dripping!  

The students enjoyed team races, sack races, three legged races and t ug-o-war.  The 

bumper balls were a real hit.  

Kelly and Sos cooked a mean sausage on the BBQ for everyone. The cakes, fruit platters 

and Mr Whippy were enjoyed in the shade of the trees and umbrellas. The Coffee Cart 

was very popular with the adults.  

It was nice to see students enjoying each otherõs company, helping each other and 

relaxed and happy. What an awesome  day everyone had together.  See insert photos  

 
IEP/ICP / Transition Meetings : 

Thank you to Parents/Whanau/Caregivers who attended their childõs IEP/ICP 

meeting this week.  This meeting gives all of us closely involved with the education 

of your child the opportunity to share information and select priority areas for 

learning. 

 

 

 
 

Salford Satellite 
Kia Ora! This week at Salford the boys have all been worki ng 

extremely hard in their individual maths sessions with some great 

results. We have been practising walking safely around school 

together and the weather has been perfect for our morning walks! 

It has been great to be able to have our sensory trays outsi de this 

week with all the boys really enjoying playing with the water in the 

sun. 

Have a great weekend!                              From the team at Salford  

Our Motto  

Towards   
Independence 

OUR VISION 2017 
Sharing, Growing, Achieving 
Together.  

hǳǊ п .Ωǎ 

¶ Be Respectful 

¶ Be on Time 

¶ Be Prepared 

¶ Be Awesome 

Our Values We Share 

¶ Excellence 

¶ Respect 

¶ Integrity 

¶ Inclusion 



 Donovan Satellite 
Kia ora koutou.  

This week we have continued our Maths investigation on 'Time' and 

have been learning how to read o'clock time. We have welcomed Nick 

to our classroom as release teacher for Catherine. We also started 

some cool art with Nick involving photos and painting - very awesome! 

Have a great weekend .          

                                    From everyone in the Donovan  Satellite Clas s 
 

 Verdon Satellite 
On Tuesday we went to Surry Park for Verdon School athlet ics.  We 

joined  our houses, Dominic, Marian, Catherine and Marcel lin.  We did 

100m and 200m running races, long jump, discus, shot put and high  

jump. 

                                                                                    Jayk and Alex  

 

                                                                             
 WVP  

WVP,  this week we have worked very hard on ICPs and SPEC.   We 

celebrated Dales 20 th  birthday with fruit and vege platters and had 

yummy cake made by his Mum.  We have enjoyed making toasted 

sandwiches for Food Tech.   Workshop tech is going well.   The 

weather has been lovely all week and today we enjoyed soaking up 

the sun while out tramping.  

Enjoy the weekend                                                                                

                                                                                  The WVP Team. 

 
 SIT-TEC 

This week in SIT TEC we have been busy doing our ICP'S, we also 

have been given the chance to try a VR head set that Casey has 

kindly l et SIT TEC use . We have started to do a chocolate 

fundraiser . If  anyone would be keen in helping SIT TEC out for their 

Term 1 Camp please come and see the crew at SIT TEC .  They are 

either $2.00 or $2.50.  

Have a super weekend                                                        SIT Crew  

 
 Magic Room 

Another wonderful week,  yay for the nice weather. This week we 

have explored the changing weather patterns, used fantastic 

manners, and co-operative skills. The ôstar of the week õ is Mat t hew 

Tavendale.  It was great  to have your bright and happy  self enjoying 

the Magic room.    

Have a wonderful week weekend.                          Anna , Deb , Emma 
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Therapy News  
Speech Language Therapy : 
 ñCommunicator of the weekò goes to Seamus for the wonderful signing youôve been doing and your awesome 

interest in your new communication board. A massive pat on the back to your home and school team as well 

for their dedication and enthusiasm in supporting you to communicate! 

                                                                                                                    Amy Jacobson - Speech Language Therapist 

                                                             

Music Therapy:  
This weekôs Music Therapy 'Rock Star of the Week' goes to Bradley for his continued efforts to develop goals 

in individual music therapy. Bradley always tries his best and this is always recognised and appreciated.  
                                                                      Lauren Payne-Registered Music Therapist, Specialist Service Co-ordinator 

                                                                                                                       

Occupational  Therapy:  
 Excellent work by all students with their OT programmes. ñOT star of the weekò goes to Brody for good 

work with his ADL session, and implementing his daily sensory schedule. Keep up the good work Brody! 

Have a good weekend and see you all next week, ka kite ano. 

                                                                                                                                   Vic Lindsay-Occupational Therapist                                                                                                                                                            

School Purpose 
To help each student achieve to their full potential according to their individual needs and 

abilities within a safe and supportive environment where learning is  

both challenging and enjoyable.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events coming; 
ü Southland A & P Annual Show @ Donovan Park 4th  March 2017  

ü Special Olympics Athletics @ Surrey Park  13th  March 2017  

ü ASB Get -wise Roadshow 23th March 2017  

ü SIT Camp -27 th  -29 th   March 2017 ð Arrowtown  

ü Good Friday 14 th   April 2017  

ü Easter Monday 16 th  April 2017  
 

 

 

Have a safe and fun Weekend .   

Kind regards  

 

                  
                         ôHAPPY BIRTHDAYõ 

ü To  Dale   who celebrated  his 20 th   birthday 

this   week 

                                   We hope you had a lovely day celebrating  

                                     with your family and friends.  
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